
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               Monday 5th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Here are a few updates and dates for your diary in advance of our July newsletter. 

 

Tuesday 6th July 

Parents/Carers Virtual Drop-in Sessions. Please look out for our videos posted on Class Dojo, sharing 

what is going on in class at the moment. Please remember that videos are for the sole use of 

parents/carers and should not be shared on social media or other platforms. We hope you enjoy this 

special insight into your child's day. We all look forward to seeing you in person next academic year! 

 

Transition 

We have limited staff capacity at the moment due to illness and isolation rules. This has meant that 

our planned transition sessions this week are now altered to Thursday afternoon and Friday morning 

only.  We hope the children enjoy another taste of life in their new year groups, and enjoy meeting 

some of our new teachers. We also look forward to welcoming our new children to Larch & Walnut 

Class. Final class lists and teacher arrangements will be published week beginning 12th July. 

 

Bubble Closure 

As you are aware we have had to close two class bubbles recently. Please be aware that the positive 

cases of COVID confirmed were very unlikely to have been contracted in school. Please be reassured 

that we remain using our Stay Safe Charter and have made a decision to keep all our COVID-19 

restrictions in place until the end of term. This is to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

Upcoming Dates  

Week beginning July 12th - Children's own topic week 

12th July - Final 16 Day Book Day  

16th July - Reports published to parents 

21st July - End of Year Celebration PowerPoints to be shared with all of our families. 

23rd July - Children break up for a well-deserved summer break. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      

 


